  Mrs. Stephanie & Mrs. Freedom’s Newsletter 
September 1, 2023



What’s coming up!
September 4th  - 
Labor Day Holiday

September 11th  - 
Book Fair

September 13th  - 
Games w/ Grandparent
(info to come)


	 
		

 



Feel free to contact me:

 Mrs. Stephanie & Mrs. Freedom
sconnally@tcjackets.net 225=3908 or Seesaw




This week in our classroom…
 The class is slowly learning our routines and procedures.  It’s a lot to absorb and will take time.  They have been tracing their name and alphabet letters after breakfast.  Next week I’ll begin assessing their alphabet knowledge and other basic skills.  
If you haven’t gotten it don’t forget: 
Trike helmet
Lg Ziplock for blanket
Water bottle if they want one





Parents: It really takes a village.  Please practice letters, numbers (counting) and shapes w/ your child.
Please remember to give us your new phone number if you have to change it.  It’s so frustrating calling all the relatives to get to you when it could be an emergency. : ) 
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